
 

 
Providence Housing Authority 

Public Notice 
Five-Year Plan, 2025 Annual Plan & Capital Fund Final Rule 

 
The Providence Housing Authority (PHA) will conduct a public comment period for the PHA 
Five-Year Plan, the FY 2025 Annual Plan and FY 2025 Capital Fund Final Rule beginning 
on February 3, 2025 and ending on March 20, 2025.  All of these documents are available 
for viewing on the PHA’s website at www.provhousing.org.  Members of the public may 
receive written copies of these documents by contacting Michelle Booth at (401) 270-1478.  
Please send written comments to:  

Providence Housing Authority 
Office of Strategy and Development 

Attn: Five-Year Plan, PHA Annual Plan and Capital Fund Final Rule Comments 
100 Broad Street 

Providence, RI 02903 
mbooth@provhousing.org 

 
A Public Hearing will be conducted virtually using Zoom and scheduled for the following 
date and time:  

March 7, 2025 at 10:00 AM                             
https://tinyurl.com/PlanHearing25 

Meeting ID: 825 2691 6268 
Passcode: 994454 

By Phone: 1-(309) 205-3325 
             

PHA residents, Housing Choice Voucher (Section 8) participants and the general public are 
invited to attend and provide comments at the virtual public hearing and/or submit written 
comments during the public comment period.  If you require translation, sign language 
interpretation or other accommodations to be able to participate in the public comment 
period or public hearing, please call Angie Osorio at (401) 709-3344 or email 
aosorio@provhousing.org. Please use the AT&T Relay Service for TTY. 
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